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Happy April!

Dear Parents/Guardians of AMCS Daycare, 

This newsletter is to address a few items regarding our centre.

1. CCOFP (Child Care Operating Fund Program) /Child Care Budget:
You may have heard in the news, that a new child care budget has been announced, regarding fee reductions, 3-5 programs entering school systems etc.; AMCS is following all the latest announcements as well as working with CCOFP themselves.  At this point in time, we have not opted in to the new CCOFP Plan; we feel that the government is rushing the program onto child care providers and as Daycare Manager, I cannot reduce fees within the short time allotted.  I am working with our Board of Directors and our Finance Team to figure out which is our best step to take regarding the new CCOFP Agreement.  I will be sure to keep all families updated once we have come to a decision. 

2. Staffing Changes at AMCS Daycare:
I want to thank everyone for your patience during our staffing turnover.  Miss Ayla is moving back to her home town and Miss Melanie is here replacing her position.  Miss Tammy is back from her leave, and we have Miss Kaddie who joined our team as well. Miss Mia, is our volunteer and we are working on having her join our team permanently.  As you may have heard; the ECE Field is very low in numbers, so it has taken some time to find suitable replacements for past teachers.  We are doing our best to ensure the utmost adequate care is sustained for your child while they are under our care and supervision.  Thank You for being such wonderful families to work with.  

3. The Back Alley:
Our back alley is the first entrance way for drop off and pick up for our families.  I am aware that at times, there have been cars speeding through, unsavoury people hanging around and garbage strewn.  The AMCS Organization is working with the Community Police to have these issues resolved.  At this point in time, all I ask of you: voice your concerns to our organization. Writing a letter to the City of Vancouver will also help in having a solution to this problem. 

4. Daycare Payments:
Daycare payments will continue to be submitted on the 1st of every month to Daycare Manager.  We have had a turnover within our Administration as well, and our new Finance Manager is working with Daycare Manager, Lindsie Manywounds to ensure that payments are up to date, and as well as are being submitted within a timely manner on our end as well.  I do apologize for the inconvenience of not having your daycare payment come out.  

Again, I thank you all for your patience during these trying times. We are working together as best as possible so that our focus, the children, do not bare any of the major changes. 

Thank You.  
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